Vision
for the
JANUARY 27, 1987
For Vist
Spring Semester

Spring Semester

CHAPEL SCHEDULE

Wednesday Jan. 28 - Bernard Johnson Monday Feb. 2 - Dr. Bishop Thursday Jan. 29 - Bernard Johnson Tuesday Feb. 3 - Student Ministry Friday Jan. 30 - Bernard Johnson Wednesday Feb. 4 - Warren Carlson

CONGRATULATIONS TO THE 1986-87 HOMECOMING COURT! Seniors - Dareld Chittim, Scott Mackie, Daniel Lui, Cheryl Hutson, Karen Hendrix and Kristi Young. Juniors - Eddie Kish and Angie Kavanaugh. Sophomores - Jeff Spurgeon and Brenda Lentz. Freshmen - Jay Anderson and Coral Howell. Ceremony 2/13/87.

Men's Basketball Game - Jan.30 - Home, Saturday 7:30 pm - George Fox !!!

MSA Ladies Fellowship: Coming up meeting scheduled for Feb. 9 at 7:00 pm. This will be at John and Cindy Ridge's home Firs #35. We will demonstrate a Valentines craft and have lots of treats. Please come out!!!

SENIORS: Don't forget the Class trip Feb. 20-22, Leavenworth, WA. Please pay the cashier ASAP. \$40 for 3 days, \$20 for 2 days (limited to people in school choirs, or full time work in churches) Married couples \$55 for 3 days, \$30 for 2 days. It's gonna be great. Don't miss it!!!

MSA (Married Students): Gym Night - Feb. 6, Friday, 8:00 pm, here at NC Gym, everyone bring a desert. Come ready to have fun! Everyone welcome!

BOOKSTORE NEWS: Attention Graduates!!! Please pick up order blanks for graduation announcements NOW. Orders must be placed by the deadline of January 30th. Thank you!

W-2 Forms are here. If you worked for Northwest College during 1986 please see the cashier to pick up your W-2. You will need this form to file for your income tax refund.

The Acappella Choir is in need of both basses and tenors. Class time is on Tuesdays and Thursdays, second period. See Dr. Swaffield if interested.

ATTENTION ALL STUDENTS - VERY IMPORTANT MESSAGE!!! The ONLY way a course can be removed is by an official withdrawal IN the Registrar's Office. Paying the Cashier a fee, or talking to an instructor, or talking with an advisor, or simply not attending class does NOT remove the course from the record. Similarly, if you enrolled in a class and did not do so IN the Registrar's Office you are not registered.

Special Thank you to the Crowder 300 floor for their contribution to the Kirkland Foodbank. It was greatly appreciated!

PLEASE PICK UP YOUR 1987-88 RA APPLICATIONS IN ANY OF THE DEANS OFFICES!! (If you have any questions...we'd love to talk with you)!!!

WANTED YEARBOOK OFFICERS FOR 1987-88!

Here is an opportunity to perform a service for your fellow students at NC, be part of the inner workings of the college, and earn a scholarship at the same time! Applications are now being received by the Dean of Students Office for next year's KARISMA positions—Editor, Assistant Editor, Business Manager and Photography Editor. If interested, submit to Dean Tex a resume giving your name, address, experience, etc. by Friday,

Feb. 6/87. Present Karisma officers and advisors will interview the applications at 3:30 pm, on Feb. 11 and make their recommendations to ASB. If you need more information about the positions, talk with one of the present Karisma officers or advisors. You can also ask questions at the interview time. Don't wait, get your name in now!

Children's Ministry Opportunity available - children's church, Sunday school, Royal Rangers, Missionettes, Saturday evangelism, super church and more. Some positions available immediately! Please contact: Larry Malcolm, Dwayne Turner or Jackie Randolph ASAP!

Tax Returns prepared by Dale Sorenson. NC Accounting 822-8266 or evenings 827-4205; reasonable rates.

ATTENTION ALL GRADUATES; Your graduation audits have now been reviewed. Please come into the Registrar's Office immediately if you have questions on whether or not you are registered for all the classes that you need to graduate. Also, if you have decided not to graduate this spring, you need to come in and complete a cancellation of graduation form now or you will be billed for graduation.

COMING: Mr. David Odell, representing "A Christian Ministry in the National Parks" will be on campus Friday, January 30th. He will have a display table in Dickey Plaza and will be available to talk to any students who may be interested or possibly interested in summer ministry in the national parks this coming summer.

The Oregon District Presbytery is offering several Ministerial Scholarships to Oregon residents who are preparing to enter full-time ministry. You must be a Junior or Senior with at least a 3.0 GPA. If you meet these qualifications, please stop by the Financial Aid Office and pick up an application.

David Cozart, NC student currently studying in Hebrew University in Jerusalem sent an extremely interesting tape on life in Israel and on his personal experiences there. Those of you who know David, or those of you who are simply interested in happenings in Israel will want to check this tape out form the Library where it is temporarily placed for checkout. For anyone wanting to write to David, his address appears on the backside of the tape.

FEBRUARY - COMING UP EVENTS:

Homecoming/Parents Weekend February 13 - Chapel and February 14. President Washington's Birthday - February 16 - No Classes Senior Retreat - February 20,21 and 22 Days of Prayer - Dick Eastman - February 26 and 27 Change the World School of Prayer - February 28, 9:00 to 5:00